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INTRODUCTION TO SOURCE BOOK
The chapters within the Georgia Society of the Sons of the American Revolution), while all functioning basically under the Constitution and By-laws of the National and State Societies, have different and varying requirements.

This diversity is the result of the size, location, membership and conditions which vary among chapters throughout Georgia.  For instance, large chapters may require seven or more officers, while small ones do fine with four or five.  Activities also vary.

The Source Book is designed to provide a road map for creating new chapters as well as to suggest and discuss ways successful chapters may operate in the Society, irrespective of their inherent differences.  One might refer to this publication as a “How To” manual.

The word MUST will seldom be used. Rules and regulations change from time to time and these directives will come from the State and National Societies between publications or updates of this CD. They will be filtered to the chapters through correspondence, publications and other means. The Georgia Society’s quarterly newsletter, The Hornet’s Nest, is a valuable tool for keeping abreast of rules and current happenings as well.

This SourceBook was originally conceived and initiated to be a convenient reference for all  members, especially for chapter officers. That original mission is still valid. This effort has also involved the re-arrangement of the material in a more “user friendly” order. This was done after many comments from those compatriots who have used the Source Book since its original publication.  

In order for this reference guide to be useful, all members must be told of its existence.  Each chapter should have its own CD, for ready reference by the chapter president and secretary, and it should be a resource to all its members.  In that regard we would like to encourage all new chapter officers to review Section 6.5 Officers contained within 6.0 Creating and Governing New GASSAR Chapters for some general guidelines/responsibilities of the various officers.  Special attention should be made to that very important position of Chapter Secretary, particularly as it relates to his reporting responsibilities. 

It should be recognized that the work done on this project could not have been accomplished had it not been for the work and diligence of the original task force that put the first issue together.  Although, it has been proofed by a team of compatriots, you will find errors. Just let us know and they will be corrected during subsequent updates. There are no copyright infringements here.  Copy what you need and copy at will.

Your Georgia Society’s leadership’s hope is, that your Source Book will be both educational and an excellent reference manual.  Let’s go create chapters.

